
 
 

 

          

 

Webinar 

STEM Education through Arts and mini-games   

In the framework of European initiative STEM Discovery Campaign 2020, EU-Track Association, in collaboration 

with Institute Comprensivo “Maria Montessori” of Terracina will organize the webinar “STEM Education through 

Arts and mini-games”. 

This event is addressed to headmasters, teachers and all people interested to disseminate and promote STEM  

It will be an opportunity to learn about the tools and methodology developed by the G.A.STEM project team and 

to know how teachers and students can participate in the testing phase planned. 

15 April 2020, at 15:00 

AGENDA 

15:00-15:10 Welcome 

Michela Tramonti – Vice Presidente EU-Track 

15:10-15:25 “Let’s rock” 

Prof.ssa Teresita Gravina – Scientix Ambassador 

15:25 -15:35  “G.A. STEM Project” 

Prof.ssa Barbara Marini – Dirigente Scolastico – I.C. “Maria Montessori” 

15:35-15:50 “Arts and mini-games: how to promote mathematics and science study among young people” 

Michela Tramonti – Vice Presidente EU-Track 

15:50-16:00 Q&A 

 

Contacts:  G.A.STEM.project@gmail.com 

Project Website: https://gastem.pixel-online.org/  
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